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NMAA SELECTS THE LORDSBURG ATHLETICS DEPARTMENT AS THE  
“COMPETE WITH CLASS” HONOREES FOR THE MONTH OF NOVEMBER 2015 

 

 
ALBUQUERQUE, NM – The New Mexico Activities Association is proud to announce that the 
Lordsburg Athletics Department has been recognized as the Compete with Class award recipient 
for the month of November.  
 
Tohatchi Athletic Director John Brooks nominated the Mavericks after their first round state 
football playoff game in Lordsburg. Brooks commented, “I just want to thank and nominate the 
Lordsburg Athletics Department for the monthly Compete with Class Award after the 
tremendous hospitality that was shown to Tohatchi High School during our first round state 
playoff game. Everyone from head coach Louie Baisa, to his assistant coaches, the stadium 
workers, the EMT’s and the entire community treated our team and fans with honor and respect. 
I have heard the same from our coaching staff and numerous fans that made the trip.” 
 
Sportsmanship is defined by the NMAA as the act of treating others in a respectful manner, 
taking personal accountability for ones actions, and responding with integrity while engaged in 
competition. 
 
The NMAA would like to thank and recognize the Mavericks for setting a great example for the 
state of New Mexico. 
 
Their act of sportsmanship exemplifies the true ideals of the Compete with Class Sportsmanship 
Initiative - respect, integrity, and responsibility. More information regarding the “Compete with 
Class” sportsmanship initiative can be found on the NMAA website at www.nmact.org.  
 
Note that the NMAA will announce a monthly honoree throughout the remainder of the 2015-
2016 school year. Questions regarding this announcement can be directed to Dusty Young, 
NMAA Associate Director, at (505) 977-5385. 
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